From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Prelim Meeting Delay and proposed timetable

Date: 16 May 2022 12:55:48

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to comment on the topics suggested by your missive of 4th May 2022.

I am in favour of delaying the Preliminary Meeting (and the start of the Examination) as Sunnica are proposing a significant change to their DCO application. Residents need time to digest these changes and form a considered opinion on them.

The new suggested timetable is too brisk. Especially as it concurs with a time of year usually associated with holidays and other absences of resources which might be called upon to fairly assess this project.

A fair timetable should be agreed to ensure fair participation - if this is not achievable then the application should be withdrawn and only resubmitted when the company has its plans fully in order - this does not seem to currently be the case.

Thanks and regards,

Fergus McCoig